
 

Community Notification 

Narrandera Viaduct work at Augusta Street, Narrandera  

8 April 2025 to 10 April 2025 
  
 UGL Regional Linx (UGLRL) operates and maintains the Country Regional Network (CRN) on behalf of Transport for NSW. 
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UGLRL will commence work on the Narrandera Viaduct 

at Augusta Street, Narrandera, in early April 2025. 

Please refer to the map over the page. 

WHAT WORK ARE WE DOING AND WHERE? 

Over several days, we’ll be removing three unsafe 

spans from the viaduct that crosses Augusta Street. 

This will reduce future risks and ensure the unused 

railway line, and the road remain safe for the 

community. 

WHY DO THE BRIDGE SPANS NEED TO BE REMOVED? 

To ensure the safety of the community, we’ll be 

removing three collapsing spans from the viaduct that 

pose a risk to public access to Augusta Street and the 

Koori Beach. Removing these spans will eliminate the 

risk of falling debris.  

We’ve limited the removal of spans to those which 

pose a risk to public safety and access to Koori Beach. 

The rest of the viaduct will stay in place and remain 

fenced off until a long-term solution is determined by 

Transport for NSW. 

WHEN AND WHERE WILL WE BE WORKING? 

We’ll carry out this important work at Augusta Street, 

Narrandera, from 8 April 2025 to 10 April 2025, 

between 7am to 5pm. 

WHAT WILL THIS MEAN FOR YOU? 

UGLRL is committed to minimising the impacts of our 

work activities on the local community. During the 

work, you may notice: 

• A road and bridge closure between 7am and 

5pm – there will be no pedestrian or vehicle  

 

       access to Koori Beach via Augusta Street during 

this time. 

• Additional workers, vehicle movements and 

machinery in the area, including an Excavator, Bob 

Cat and an Elevated Work Platform (EWP). 

MANAGING OUR IMPACTS 

UGLRL will take all necessary steps to minimise community 

and environmental impacts. This includes, but is not 

limited to: 

• turning off machinery when not in use 

• instructing workers to keep noise to a minimum 

• servicing machinery to reduce noise and 

environmental impact 

• informing the community about the Augusta 

Street closure.  

An ecologist will be on site prior and during the works to 

ensure no microbats are roosting in any of the three spans. 

MORE INFORMATION 

UGLRL prioritises working closely with the local 

community. If you have any questions or are likely to be 

impacted by this work, please contact us using the 

information over the page.  

CONTACT: 

For more information about this work, please contact 

UGLRL and provide the asset number: UBS84586A 

Phone: 1300 661 390   

Email: enquiry@uglregionallinx.com.au  

mailto:enquiry@uglregionallinx.com.au
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SITE LOCATION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

For more information about the long-term management 

of the asset, please contact Transport for NSW:  

Phone: 1800 491 566 

 Email: CRNnon-operationalbridges@transport.nsw.gov.au 

Work site  

The yellow star indicates the work site location at 

Augusta Street, Narrandera 

Span 27 Span 28 

Span 29 

Augusta Street will be made safe 

by removing spans 27, 28, and 29 

Legend: 

Map 1. Work site location 

Map 2. Narradera Viaduct 

 

Map 1. 

Map 2. 

mailto:CRNnon-operationalbridges@transport.nsw.gov.au

